
REPORT ON ANTI-RAGGING ORIENTATION PROGRAMME

The anti-ragging committee of Agurchand Manmull Jain College in Meenambakkam, Chennai,
organized the anti-ragging orientation session on August 18, 2023, in Bhagwan Mahaveer
Gyan Bhavan jointly with the discipline committee.

College freshers were the audience. Ragging has developed into a threat in recent years,
frightening and shocking new students entering educational institutions. The "Anti-Ragging
Orientation Programme" intended to educate students against ragging and the best ways to
deal with it. Dr. P. Shakthivel, Director of the Tamilnadu Dr. Ambedkar Law University,
Chennai, attended the event as the chief guest to educate the students on the law and
legislation governing ragging.

The college's Principal, Dr. N. Ventaramanan & Dean Dr. M. M. Ramya felicitated the event's
guest Dr. P. Shakthivel who opened his speech, he engaged the audience by posing a question
on the distinction between college life and school life. He also offered suggestions for how to
combat the problem of ragging both on and off campus.

The college's seniors performed a street play as part of Anti-Ragging Awareness Week with
the theme "Don't rag, Don't get ragged," and competitions (logo designing, poster creating,
slogan writing, and short film producing) were held for a week with the theme "SAY NO TO
RAGGING." On the day of orientation, prizes were given out to the winners by the chief guest.




